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This Newsletter introduces Crisp Law’s newest clerks and soon-
to-be Graduates, Diana and Shereen. Both studying at the
University of Western Sydney, Diana and Shereen have shared
their experiences of what led them to work at Crisp Law. Diana
and Shereen will be commencing their Practical Legal Training at
the College of Law in early 2024 - a significant milestone for any

aspiring lawyer.




CRISHIT
LAW

Diana
CLERK/GRADUATE

Our newest clerk, Diang, is set to graduate from Western
Sydney University (WSU) at the end of 2023 with a dual
degree in Law and Business (majoring in Human Resources).
Diana’s stellar academic performance, particularly the high
distinction in Construction Law, caught the attention of the
Academic Director of the School of Law at WSU, who then
paved the way for her introduction to Glenn, the Principal at
Crisp Law. Following two successful interviews, Diana was
offered the position of a clerk and will be joining Crisp Law’s
Graduate Program in 2024.

“l have really enjoyed my experience so far.

| have gained a great deal of knowledge from the
research tasks and case notes | have been
provided. Working with all the staff at Crisp Law
has been really enjoyable. Everyone is well
educated and are great people to learn from.”

Looking ahead, Diana is eager to expand her knowledge in
all areas of construction law and statute liability. More
specifically, Diana is looking forward to contribute to the
litigation team and enhance her legal skill set alongside
experienced colleagues.
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Shereen, currently in the final year of her Law degree at WSU,
has already completed a Communications degree, majoring in
Public Relations. Similar to Diana, Shereen also performed
exceptionally well in her Construction Law unit, receiving a high
distinction.

While initially grappling with the nerves about working in a law
firm for the first time, Shereen expressed how the opportunity at
Crisp Law perfectly aligns with her passion for contract law and
construction law.

“The team at Crisp Law is friendly and helpful.
| have already been introduced to new ideas and
developed my skills in a short period of time.”

Looking ahead to her graduate role at Crisp Law in early 2024,
Shereen anticipates challenges that will push her beyond her
comfort zone and is eager to grow as a young professional in
the legal industry. Shereen leaves us with a valuable piece of
advice:

“l would stress the importance of trying new things
even when you are unsure of where it might take
you or whether you would immediately excel in it.”
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